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Dear Families 

 

Another very busy week in school. We bid a fond 

farewell to our student leavers as they head 

toward the next exciting phase of their lives. 

Everyone had a great time at two key events - the 

Sixth Form Prom and the Leavers BBQ. We will 

miss them all. 

 

We are really looking forward to starting in our 

new classes on Monday. Staff have been working  

hard today to get school ready to receive the new 

class groups. Website information will be updated 

over the next week to reflect the new class groups. 

 

Consultation 

There is a Public Consultation Meeting about the 

expansion at the Fields Centre on Monday 11th 

July 2022, 17:00 – 18:30. The meeting will be on 

line, please email school if you would like a copy 

of the link. 

 

Hotbed Festival – I am Drums 

 
 

 

Butterflies Class News 

Butterflies had a lovely end of year trip to 

Shepreth Wildlife Park on Monday. The children 

had a wonderful time and enjoyed seeing Tigers, 

Red Pandas, and Monkeys. We had a sensory sand 

session where we played with water and desert 

animals, it was a fantastic time.  

 

 

 
 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



Castle Prom 2022 

Our Sixth Formers celebrated in style at their 

‘Summer Festival Prom’ on Wednesday. Everyone 

had a fun filled evening, including a fish and chip 

supper (or vegetarian alternative) and a visit from 

the ice cream van. We also had an amazing disco 

with our very own DJ.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Best wishes  

 

Anne Haberfield  

Acting Headteacher 


